
From tha Regius Professor of Medicine, Or.ford. 

18, January, 1915. 

Dear J. T. 

Thank you so much for your addresses, which l have been 

looking over with the greatest pleasure. It gives a delightful 

sketch of your many- activities, and it is a pleasant reminder of our 

long and happy friendship. 

With warmest regards .• Love to Nellie and Mellor. 

Sincerely yours, 

(signed} Wm. Osler. 


